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 With the onset of March, here 

we are with a colourful splash of 

placed students of VJIT. The 

journey just began and will go 

on throughout. More than 200 

students of VJIT are already 

placed in several reputed 

companies and many more to 

go.  

Placement Drives 

Our students participated in the 

Talentio campus drive on 15th 

February, in which 4 students 

were selected. We had a good 

experience with the entire 

recruitment team. This drive was 

followed by Integrhythm drive, 

in which three students of CSE 

department got selected.  

 
With IntegRhythm team 

 

On 19h February we hosted a 

pool drive for Cranesvarsity 

Software, where four of our 

students got shortlisted. Qspider 

drive took place on 23rd 

February. 9 students were 

selected from different 

departments from the same.  We 

are happy to announce that our 

students got a chance to 

showcase their talent in the first 

round of Rockwell Collins drive 

on 27th February, in which D. 

Sri Laxmi of ECE department 

got selected with a good 

package and started working. 

Our students participated in the 

off campus drive of HRH Next, 

in which four students from EEE 

department, 1 from Civil 

department and another 1 from 

CSE department got selected 

and started working. 

Sentini Geosol pool drive 

opened up a job opportunity for 

one of our CSE student.  

Activities 

• We signed an MOU with 

Stratford University, 

USA. Ms Maria was here 

with us for the same. 

 
                  Director Sir with Ms Maria 

• An event was conducted 

for Toast Masters’ for the 

first time ever at VJIT 

campus with a proposal of 

a VJIT Toast Masters club

With ToastMasters team 

 
ToastMaster Siddharth addressing our 
second year students 

• We were privileged to 

organize a workshop by 

Impact on MS Excel for 

the MBA students. 

• Our students attended a 

session of Iprimed, 

arranged at the campus.  

• Women’s Day was 

celebrated in a grand way 

this year. We named it 

VJIT Pinkathon 2k18. 

We started with a rally 

followed by competitions 

and indoor celebrations.     

 
Women’s Day Celebrations  

 

Industry Visits 

• Dr. Siddhartha Ghosh, 

head of Placements and 

Prof. of CSE recently 

visited Technolutions, an 

IT company located at 

Madhapur. 

• Another visit was at 

Digital Lync, Gachibowli, 

by Dr. Siddhartha.  

With the best wishes of 

Ugadi from the Training 

& Placement Cell of 

VJIT, we move forward 

to the journey of making 

careers for our students. 
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